Eat Well, Have Fun At Famed

Club parties play a major role in the success of Wolverine Raceway in recent years and one of the big reasons for the popularity of the festive events is Director Sandy Walker.

Sandy devotes all of the time from the end of one season to the start of the next spreading the word about the parties. She attends meetings in all parts of eastern and southern Michigan, showing movies of the Wolverine operation and telling folks about the fun they can have.

The facilities at the Detroit Race Course, where Wolverine holds its meetings, are the best of all tracks in the metropolitan area.

The food is fine, the seats for the races are the best, the racing is superb and the prices are right. That's why so many groups make arrangements for a night at the races after listening to Sandy's description.

There are some changes in the setup for this year, changes that Vice President and General Manager Richard S. Wilson believes make the parties even more attractive.

TWO NEW PLANS are being offered including the Executive, in which patrons are served in the dining room and have a menu of steak and things that go with that kind of a meal. The second is the Admission plan in which groups of 20 to 125 can make arrangements to attend the races without using the dining facilities. The second plan is available Monday through Friday.

The Executive plan calls for a minimum of 50 and a maximum of 150 and also is available Monday through Friday.

The prices are \$8 for the Executive and \$2.75 for the Admission plan.

The Executive plan came into being because of a demand from executive groups for a sitdown dinner in the club-house, served by waitresses and seats for the evening.

Sandy and her associates discovered that most executives don't care for the walking through buffet or smorgasbord lines...they want to come into the clubhouse, have dinner and a few drinks and then sit back and watch the races without additional interruptions.

That's exactly what they are guaranteed under the Executive plan and all for \$8. The prices include a program, admission to the clubhouse and guaranteed reserved places at tables in the huge dining room.

THE NEW Admission plan is for those groups that want to attend the races without eating. The cost of \$2.75 covers admission to the clubhouse, programs and reserved seats. A race will be named for the group...the only limitation is that the group must be on hand before 8 p.m.

Perhaps the most popular of the party plans for smaller groups is that in the Sulky Room which is limited to 50 to 125 persons. The cost is \$6.50 per person and includes admission to the clubhouse, a hot and cold smorgasbord in the private Sulky Room on the mezzanine level.

The price includes a program for each individual in the party, two drinks in the Sulky Room, seats in a reserved section of the clubhouse, a race named after the group and one color picture of the presentation in the winner's circle.

For larger groups, ranging from a mini-

Club Parties

mum of 50 to 1,000, Wolverine offers a plan with a cost of \$6 in the new Top of the Turf Room, atop the new clubhouse.

THE TOP OF THE TURF room has been completedly renovated with new flooring, lavatory facilities, a new ceiling, elevator and escalator services. It is one of the finest facilities in the area on the top floor of a racing plant.

The plan includes hot and cold smorgasbord and reserved seats on the same level where the track has a seating capacity of more than 1,500 seats.

If the weather is cold or rainy, the party can be shifted to the first floor of the clubhouse which also has seating arrangements.

The Top of the Turf plan includes admission to the clubhouse, a program for each person in the party, the smorgasbord dinner, two drinks only in the room, a race named after the group and a color picture of the winner's circle presentation.

IF YOU CHECK over the various plans, you'll find there is one for most any kind of a party you want.

Sandy, as we stated earlier, is on the job now accepting reservations, answering questions and making plans for the season.

If you are interested, call her at 421-7084 and she'll be glad to discuss a club party and also send you a brochure describing all of the plans and the accommodations at Wolverine Raceway.

Wolverine has the most interesting stakes program ever offered in Michigan and you can arrange a party on one of those nights if you make your plans now.





